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ANTAHPRAGNYA-2K18 

- Celebrating RGUKT’s 10 years of excellence 
 

AntahPragnya Team Congratulates all the Beautiful Brains of RGUKT 

who walked past the “PUZZLE STREET” Victoriously. We thank the 

Young Intelligent Minds of RGUKT for such an Overwhelming 

Response to AntahPragnya2k18’s 1st Event “PUZZLE STREET”.  

We are getting very positive feedback about the event. We will 

continue to deliver our best to enhance your skills and lead you to 

Perfection which you deserve. We will update the RESULTS soon and 

Lucky draw will be drawn by Honourable VC Sir. 

 

- We congratulate the Organizers who made this Event a GRAND 

SUCCESS. WELL DONE TEAM… 
 

Umadevi Peddada E3 CSE ,   MOHD Shahabaaz E3 ECE 

Sai Kumar Urugonda PUC 2, Balasubramanyam Sopeti E2 CSE 

Saiteja J  E3 CSE,                   Vineetha E3 MECH 

VishnuVarun E1 Civil             Neeraj E1 ECE 

S.Vivek E1 Civil                     V.Samapath E3 ECE 

R.Sathish E3 ECE                   B.Lokesh E1 ECE 

Sreedher E1 ECE                     Pavan E1 ECE 

Ajay E1 Civil                          Mustafa E2 CSE 

Hemanth E1 Civil 

 

Concept Swapnil Sir & AntahPragnya Team . 

Regards, 

Convener, 

Antahpragnya2k18 



 


